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July 13^ 1979

Mr. Charles Warren

Executive Office of the President
660 Capitol Mallj Suite 3556
SaaramentOj California 95814

Dear Mr. Warren:

Please excuse the lateness in thanking you for the fine presentation
on the energy crisis on Friday^ June 29.

I am enclosing a copy of the artide which appeared in our local
newspaper. As you can see^ your corments were well noted.

I appeeciate your taking time out of your busy schedule to attend
the meeting with our County officials and Arme Wexler.

I hope you and Jack JoJmson will be able to visit San Jose again
and be able to spend more time.

Best Wishes.

Smnerely,

Dominic L. Cortese

Chairman

Board of Supervisors
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